
 

   

 

Project Description 
LADWP will install additional 
underground power lines to 
upgrade infrastructure and 
improve reliability for the Bel Air, 
Beverly Crest, Westwood, and 
Holmby Hills communities. These 
areas have experienced 
significant reliability issues due to 
high demand, which has resulted 
in an overload on the system. 
 

Four new underground circuits 
will be installed to relieve the 
overloaded circuits. A total of 
27,138 feet of new cable will be 
installed. See map on page 2. 
 

Construction will involve 
excavating and trenching to 
install new conduit and cable. 
Traffic will be impacted and 
flaggers will be on-site to assist 
with traffic flow. 
 

Parking will be impacted and 
Temporary No Parking/Tow 
Away signs will be posted as 
needed. 
 

In order to minimize traffic 
impact, construction will begin in 
2019 on Sunset Blvd. Once the 
Sunset Blvd portions are 
complete, construction will move 
to several side streets in 2020. 
 
See map on page 2. 

2019 Construction:  
Sunset Blvd at Bel Air Rd 
and Sunset Blvd at 
Bellagio Rd  
Construction will begin in June 
2019 in two different areas:  
Sunset Blvd by Bellagio Rd and 
Sunset Blvd by Bel Air Rd. Two 
traffic lanes will be closed to 
accommodate construction. 
However, two lanes will remain 
open at all times for east and 
westbound traffic. LADWP 
anticipates that construction on 
Sunset Blvd will be completed 
by May 2020. 
 
2020 Construction:  
Bellagio Rd, Bellagio Pl, 
Chalon Rd, Bel Air Rd, and 
Beverly Glen Blvd 
Construction will begin on these 
side streets in 2020. Residents 
will be notified with a 
construction notice once the 
schedule is finalized. Please 
note that due to the narrow 
width of Bellagio Rd, a road 
closure will be required. 
Access to Bellagio Rd will 
remain open for local 
residents, deliveries, and 
emergency vehicles. A detour 
route will be posted in advance 
and message signs will be set 
up on impacted streets. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bel Air Power Upgrade Project 
LADWP is working hard to make important electric infrastructure 
improvements in the Bel Air area to markedly improve power reliability. 
We appreciate the community’s patience and understanding as we 
complete critical infrastructure upgrades. 

 

For more information, please contact: 
Samuel Adams, Construction Manager | (213) 367-6223 |Samuel.Adams@ladwp.com 
Scott Traweek, Project Site Inspector | (213) 367-8068 | Scott.Traweek@ladwp.com 
Deborah Hong, Community Affairs | (213) 367-5204 | Deborah.Hong@ladwp.com 
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Schedule 
June 2019 – December 2020 
 
Work Hours 
Monday – Friday  
9:00am to 3:30pm 
 
Saturday 
8:00am to 6:00pm 
Weekend prep time begins at 
6:00am but construction will not 
begin until 8:00am 
 
Area 
Bel Air / Beverly Crest /  
Westwood / Holmby Hills 
Council District 5 
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